BUDGET HEARING May 12, 2009
DATE: Tuesday, May 12, 2009

Minutes of a Budget Hearing of the qualified voters of the Naples Central School District
held on Tuesday, May 12, 2009 at 7:35 pm in the Naples High School Auditorium.

The hearing was called to order at 7:35 pm by Deputy Superintendent Brenda C. Keith.

Board members present: Michael Boggs, Bruce Capron, Judy DiRaddo, Barbara Howard,
Mona Sage Cardinale, Keith Swank, and Margo Ulmer.

Board members absent: Joseph Callaghan
Also Present: Brenda C. Keith, Deputy Superintendent; Lynn Strang, Director of Curriculum & Instruction;
Kristina Saucke, Director of Pupil Personnel; Alan Moore, Elementary Principal; Norlyn Legler,

Secondary Principal; Rob Ringer, Director of Technology and Pamela Jo Claes, District Clerk.

Guests: Kathleen Meteyer, Dahl Schultz, Gail Musnicki, Carol Thomas, Judy Kaminski,
Kathy Mannella and Jean Schenk.

Deputy Superintendent Brenda Keith, presented information pertaining to the proposed 2009-2010
School Budget.

A period of questions and answers followed pertaining to the information presented.

Board Candidates Keith Swank, Gail Musnicki, and Judy DiRaddo were introduced.

The meeting was closed at 8:30 pm.

Dated this 12th day of May, 2009

Pamela Jo Claes
District Clerk



